
              

 

 

 

16th June 2023 

Suncream 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you for ensuing your child is fully protected from the sun with suncream this week. It has 

certainly been a sunny one!  

However, it has come to our attention that some suncreams contain almond oil. As you are aware, 

we have children at school with severe nut allergies. Please can you ensure that the suncream 

your child is wearing or bringing into school does not contain almond oil or any other nut so that 

we can ensure all our children are safe. More information can be found in the link below for the 

Nivea brand of sun cream. 

https://www.nivea.co.uk/allergy 

Thank you for your continuing support in keeping our children with allergies safe. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hallsworth 

Head of School 
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